
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notices 

Please make a note of the events 
leading up to the end of the 
academic year. 
 
The term dates for 2018-2019 
are included with this newsletter. 
Please make a note of teacher’s 
training days and school 

holidays.  

Pupil Journal 

On Wednesday, the school had the 
lovely experience of having the 
inflatable fun day. There was various 
bouncy castles to go on. A personal 
favourite of mine was the tallest one 
on which you had to climb and then 
slide down. Also the Lazer tag was 
absolutely amazing 
 
Also on Tuesday, the wonderful 
Charlotte from the University of East 
London and the Geobus taught Year 
5 about ‘Earthquakes and the effect of 
them’. Did you know that earthquakes 
are rated from 1 – 5, with 1 being 
extremely small and 5 being life 
threatening? You might have been in 
an earthquake and not have known! 
By Sash Chege – 5U  

 

The Word of the Week is: 

Problem solving 
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Stars of the Week 
 

Reception: Esther Obieguo (RD), Jamie Rix (RN), Dima Dumitru Botnari (RZ) 
Yr1: Aleem Ahmed (1A), Adalia Lapite (1B), Maxine Asane (1S) 

Yr2: Mia Christie (2C), Samuel Babalola (2R), Lewis Bivens (2W) 

Yr3: Kayden Green (3F), Kieran Williamson (3H), Callum Davies (3M) 
Yr4: Ishaq Raja (4J), Selin Adan (4K), Souraya Rahman (4V) 
Yr5: Elis Graur (5L), Scarlet Pizey (5T), Julia Paciorek-Hoq (5U) 
Yr6: Maisy Lynch (6G), Daniella Adesnami (6I) 
 

Well done to all our Stars! 

Overall Attendance 

95.4% 
(Below our target!) 

 

 

Weekly Attendance: 11th - 14th 

June 2018 

RD: 96.5%     RN: 92.9%    RZ: 96.2% 

1A: 99.5%     1B: 89.3%       1S: 97.1% 

2C: 97.1%     2R: 96.1%       2W: 85.5% 

3F: 96.9%      3H: 94.9%    3M: 100% 

4J: 93.8%      4K: 96.6%    4V: 88.2% 

5L: 96.6%      5T: 98.9%    5U: 95.3% 

6G: 93.4%      6I: 100% 

Best Attendance: 3M and 6I  

100% - WELL DONE! 

 

SLT News 

 
 

The PTA’s bouncy castle event went off very well yesterday with children having lots of fun on 
the many inflatables. Thank you to all who supported the PTA. On Tuesday the year 5 children 
were visited by the ‘Geobus’. They visit schools delivering Science workshops. We look forward 
to having them working with other year groups in the new academic year. Today, all the 
children and staff observed a minute of silence at 12:00 to remember the 72 adults and children 
who lost their lives in the Grenfel Tower fire exactly a year ago today. All our thoughts go out to 
their families and loved ones. We would like to wish all our Muslim children and families a very 
Happy Eid tomorrow. This term is very busy with lots of events. We have sent out a letter today 
with the dates and times of events to the end of the academic year. I have also included the 
term dates for the academic year 2018-2019 with this letter. 
 

Key Dates for next week 

Monday 18th: Year 3 and 4 Sports day 9:15. Nursery closed – Nursery Induction day 
                      1S educational visit to Dagenham library 
Tuesday 19th: Reception puppet-making workshops. Years 1 and 2 Sports day 09:15 
Wednesday 20th: Reception Sports day 09:15 
Thursday 21st: Class sharing assemblies: 1B and 3M 
                        5L and 5U educational visit to the British Museum 

Friday 22nd: Year 6 visit to the Barbican – BBC 10 Pieces music festival 


